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Notice to Competitors #2

Due to the current health crisis in the United States and the directives of state and local officials, Races
#4 and 5 of the William Berger and William Stein series are postponed.

We will give as much advance notice, if and when the races are held.

Thank you for your understanding,

Rick Ruskin
Event Chairman
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